Nickalus Holmes

From: Ellen Plendl

Sent: Friday, August 15, 2025 11:43 AM

To: Consumer Correspondence

Subject: Docket No. 20240173

Attachments: FW: Rising electric bills from DUKE electric; FW: Duke energy rates; FW: Duke energy

See attached customer correspondence for Docket No. 20240173.



Nickalus Holmes

From: Governor's Office of Citizen Services <EOGCitizenServices@eog.myflorida.com>
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2025 10:20 AM

To: Ellen Plendl

Subject: FW: Rising electric bills from DUKE electric

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Please find attached email received by the Governor's Office of Citizen Services. This email is forwarded to your office
for review and any response or action appropriate.

Thank you.
Sincerely,

Martha Lynn
Office of Citizen Services
Executive Office of the Governor

From: Sarah Lee <akinsarahlee@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 9:32 PM
To: GovernorRon.DeSantis@eog.myflorida.com
Subject: Rising electric bills from DUKE electric

Our electric has gone up from $270. to $340. In the past few months. Just got another email saying they are
going to increase it again next month.

Neighbor said she was told the increases were done to making up there loses from hurricane damages??
Please note that under Florida law correspondence sent to the Governor's Office, which is not confidential or
exempt pursuant to chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is a public record made available upon request.
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